
 
 
 
 
November 10, 2023 
 
 
Village of Arlington Heights 
Attn: Dept. of Planning & Community Development 
33 S. Arlington Heights Road 
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
 
 
RE: Project Description for Special Use Permit Application – Verizon Wireless Temporary Wireless 
Communications Facility on Parcel # 03-07-102-013-0000 – 1500 W. Shure Drive (Rand & 53_Perm Site) 
 
 
Dear Michael Lysicatos, 
 
Verizon is proposing to locate a temporary cell tower within the parking lot of 1500 W. Shure Drive in 
Arlington Heights. The proposed antennas will be mounted on two separate masts of a cell on light truck 
at centerline heights of 50 feet to 57.5 feet. The proposed temporary compound area is 3,000 square 
feet on the east side of the parcel and will be surrounded by fencing. The purpose of the proposed 
facility is to allow Verizon to improve its customer experience of the surrounding area prior to 
completion of the permanent installation.  
 
For any questions regarding the proposed project, please contact Rachael Ceckowski at 
rceckowski@mountainltd.com or 847-254-3209. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
     
Rachael Ceckowski 
Agent on Behalf of Verizon Wireless 
MOUNTAIN LTD.  
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